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PORT MARINE NOTICE 

NO. 162 OF 2013 

 

 11 Dec 2013 

 

Shipping Community 

 

 REVIEW OF PORT DUES   

 

With reference to Port Marine Notice No. 47 of 2013, we would like to remind 

the Shipping Community that revisions to the port dues tariffs that would benefit, or 

have no cost impact on, the industry have taken effect from 1 July 2013, while those 

that would lead to an increase in port dues payable will take effect from 1 January 

2014.  

2 MPA will provide a transitional bill for every vessel that is still in port as at 31 

December 2013, to the port agent. Thereafter, the new rates for different pricing 

categories of port dues effective from 1 January 2014 will be reflected in the new 

bills. 

3 The revised port dues tariff and FAQs can be found on MPA’s website 

(http://www.mpa.gov.sg/sites/port_and_shipping/finance/finance_index.page) from 

18 December 2013 onwards. 
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